
Is Your Pack going to be a Family Pack?? 

 

Effective June 11, the Family Pack Pilot Program became a formal part of Cub Scouts.  Girls may now join any Cub Scout 

Packs that have decided to be a Family Pack. 

 

In order to accept girls, the pack must “Opt-In.”  To do so: 

 

• One of the Key 3 must login into my.scouting.org 

• From MENU select the UNIT you want to update 

• Select ORGANIZATION MANAGER 

• Once in organization manager select the SETTINGS tab scroll all the way down 

 

• Family Scouting select OPT-IN 

• Family Scouting Effective Date – enter a date if, it isn’t populated 

• Unit Can Accept – your choices are Boys Only, Girls Only or Both Boys and Girls 

• After making your choice you must click on COMMIT 

 

As a reminder, before opting-in, the Charter Organization must be consulted with, and agree 

that the Pack indeed is a Family Pack. 

 

If there are any questions, please contact Denise Ellen at Denise.Ellen@scouting.org. 


